
Testimony in Support of HB 1148, 

 

House agriculture Committee, 

 

I see this as an great opportunity for new private business startup across our state. As a support of local 

marketing and the processing of raised crops and livestock for food or feed consumption which is very 

important to the future of our state’s agriculture growth.  

Please support the appropriation in the dollars our state can afford.  

 

Daryl Dukart 

Dunn Center, North Dakota 

Retired rancher  

 

 


